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Annandale High School set to recognize student-athletes during 
the All-Athletes End of the Year Celebration and Next-Level 
Celebration on May 30


ANNANDALE, Va. — Student-
athletes and their families are 
invited to attend the first 
annual Annandale All-Athletes 
End of Year Celebration on May 
30 at 6:30 pm at Annandale High 
School. 


The Annandale All-Athletes End 
of Year Celebration is designed 
to reflect, recognize, and 
celebrate the accomplishments 
of the programs and student-
athletes from Annandale High 
School from this year. Any 
student that participated on an 
athletic team this year is 
invited to this event. Business 
casual attire is encouraged for the event.


At 6 pm, prior to the All-Athletes event, Annandale High School’s 
administration will recognize the student-athletes who have 
committed to play athletics in college during a special Next 
Level Ceremony. 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The purpose of the Atoms Booster Club is to promote, support, and 
create active interest in the Annandale High School athletic 
programs among students, parents, and the community at large. 
While doing so, the Atoms Boosters work to uphold the highest 
standard of conduct and demonstrate characteristics that would 
shed a positive light on the community and students of Annandale 
High School.
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